
Summer term at Sproughton Church of England Primary School 

It has been another busy term at Sproughton. 

Key Stage Two performed ‘The Wind in the Willows’ at the Tithe Barn 

  

 

 

 

The Eco-Committee has had a very busy term in our RHS Level 5 garden! 

 

Unfortunately, the EYFS classroom was broken into by the Gruffalo! 

 



Key Stage One and EYFS visited Bradfield Woods 

 

 

 


